
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

October 11, 2019 

Dates to Remember 
10/11 – Book Order Due 
10/14 – End of First 
Nine Weeks 
10/17 Butter Braid 
Fundraiser Ends 
10/18 – No School 
(Teacher Workday) 
10 /23 – National 
Bullying Prevention – 
Wear Orange 
10/24 – Report Cards Go 
Home 
10/30 – Butter Braid 
Delivery! 
10/31 – Pumpkin Day & 
Class Party 
11/1 – Field Trip to 
Roger’s Farm 
 Homework Pass 
New homework passes 
are attached for the 
second nine weeks.  
Please discard the  
passes from the first 
nine weeks. 

Classroom News 
October 14th marks the end of the first nine weeks!  
Students are settling in, getting used to their 
schedule, and growing academically so much 
already!  
 
Starting Monday, students are expected to start 
writing their last names on all papers.  Please help 
enforce this at home when they complete their 
spelling homework and put their name on their 
reading log. 
 
Starting today, students will need to read 10 
minutes 3 nights a week for a total of 30 minutes.  
There are no other changes at this time in regards to 
the reading log.  On November 1st, students will 
start writing one sentence about what they read on 
their reading logs.  
 
Please don’t forget to turn in your Butter Braid 
orders on or before Thursday, October 17th!  Themed 
basket donations are due Monday, October 21st.  
Please do not feel like you have to contribute to all  
3 fundraisers.  HLA wanted to provide options so 
          you can pick what works for you & your 
          family.  
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WOW - peace  



Spelling Words 
Focus: short /a/ & /e/ 

 
1.  tan 

 
2.  bath 

 
3.  pet 

 
4.  jet 

 
  5.  stem 

 
 
 
 
 

Parent Night 
Parent night is approaching 
and our topic is math!  The 
themed baskets will be out 
for silent auction.  There 
are 2 slots still available if 
you would like to help the 
kids make a snack! 
 
 

 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 
Reading: Sequencing 
 
Phonics: short /a/ & /e/ 
 
Hand Writing: Circular Letters 
 
Math: Subtraction Strategies 
 
Science: Living Things 
 
Social Studies: My School, My Community 
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